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Dear Director, 
 
It is a disgrace that these poor dogs are put to sleep because they cannot run or perform to the 
value of the dollar. Perhaps these very people should be exterminated for not showing empathy. 
This ridiculous behaviour cannot continue, these poor dogs only ask for unconditional love not 
to made a spectacle for the greed and when their use by date is up they get a bullet in their brain. 
Get a grip the dog racing industry, have the decentcy to give these dogs a loving home when 
these poor dogs don't meet to your standards. The Grey Hound Racing of NSW, you should be 
ashamed of what you do. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Caroline Oakley 
 


